Letter of Interest

Finley B. White

267 Chases Cove Lane
Irvington, VA 22480
finleywhite@gmail.com
904-430-7855
February 14, 2025
Town of Irvington

Irvington Town Council Members

Dear Irvington Town Council Members,

I am writing to you to express my interest in the interim appointee position on the Irvington Town
Council. As a full-time resident of Irvington, I am deeply committed to contributing to the betterment
of our community and believe that my skills and experience make me a suitable candidate for this role.
My professional background includes interior design, restaurant franchise operations and commercial
real estate ownership and management. I firmly believe my background has equipped me with the skills
needed to effectively participate in and execute Town Council duties.

Having been connected to the Northern Neck for most of my life, I have developed a deep appreciation
for the distinctive character of our region and the challenges it faces. To that end, I strongly believe in
the importance of listening to all views and opinions. I am enthusiastic about the opportunity to serve
as an interim appointee on the Irvington Town Council and am committed to working diligently to
ensure the continued health and prosperity of our town. In late October 2024, I ran as a write-in
candidate for Town Council. My short, two-week campaign garnered 105 votes. I believe that securing
that many votes in such a short amount of time is a testament to the support and confidence many of our
residents have in my abilities.

Thank you for considering me for the interim appointee position. I look forward to the possibility of
contributing to the long-term success of our unique and wonderful community.

Sincerely,

Finley



